
             

  

 

 

 

 

  

  
  

                 
    

                    

             
        

   

          

  
    

      
       

               
     

             
    

 
 

Please Note: Engraved bricks will be installed prior to Memorial Day and Veterans Day (twice annually). 
Questions: Call or email Myron Lemperle (585) 624-1077 mplemperle@rochester.rr.com


